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CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Not Selected 
FIRST_NAME: Helen 
LAST_NAME: Taft 
EMAIL: hmtaft@yahoo 
PHONE_NUMBER: 440-8715731 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1: 29404 lake 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: B.V. 
STATE: OH 
ZIP:  
COUNTY: Cuyahoga 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: Helen Taft 
CASE_NUMBER: 16-1871-EL-BGN 
COMMENTS: IM very concerned about water quality and tubine construction in Lake Erie.Poor 
environmental studies give little real data. Lake Erie is our fresh water and the leasing of the lake 
bottom to European inverters is another fact that must be addressed.Bird and bat killings by huge 
turbines in fresh water is Very difficult to address per Caleb E.Gordon Ph.D. from WEST ENVIROMENTAL 
& Statistical Consultants .Carcass studies in a turbulent lake will be extremely difficult if not impossible 
to access. Lake Erie is huge migratory flyway and rest stop for many species .We must protect Lake Erie 
from attacks by anyone wanting to harm our precious water supply and respect the Migratory Bird Act. 
Now is not the time to award permits for experimental physical construction in Lake Erie. Save Lake Erie. 
Sincerely yours, Helen Taft  
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